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Dear Alberta Midwives, 

 

As of today, CMA office remains open and fully functioning. We are following recommendations 

from Alberta Health and Alberta Health Services (AHS), such as: 

 

- Carefully following AHS guidelines for 14 days self-isolation in case of travel outside Canada 

- Limiting all non-essential business travel 

- Maintaining enhanced office sanitation efforts  

- Postponing non-essential office events and social activities 

- Placing AHS COVID-19 related signage at entrance door and orienting visitors regarding 

social distancing and hand hygiene.  

 

The impact of COVID-19 continues to be felt by our community. Through this important time, we 

kindly ask that our registrants, guests, suppliers and contractors follow provincial health service 

recommendations to ensure their own safety as well as the safety of our staff, members and the 

public. 

CMA has a well-established Business Continuity Plan which includes pandemic planning to 

ensure that the College maintain its service while protecting the well being of all CMA staff. 

Also, we are preparing and equipping CMA office staff and Council members with tools and 

resources in the event of working remotely is necessary. This measure will allow the office to 

continue to provide value to our clients and public.    

Please reach out to the CMA staff by email or phone if you have any concerns regarding 

COVID-19 pandemic or other regulatory matters. The CMA will continue to monitor the situation 

carefully and make adjustments as appropriate. We will communicate any changes via our 

website and email to members and provide any new information as soon as they develop.   

 

Thank you for your professionalism to providing the care and support your clients need during 

this time.  

Email: info@albertamidwives.org 

Phone: 403-474-3990 
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